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ADDENDUM NO. 01 
 
 
PROJECT:  52 New Entrance Doors on Brick Buildings at Manton Heights 
DATE:   January 16, 2025 
 

 
TO ALL BIDDERS OF RECORD: 
 

This Addendum serves to modify, amend, and supplement a designated section of the 
INVITATION FOR BIDS pertaining to the project titled "52 New Entrance Doors on Brick Buildings 
at Manton Heights," dated January 13, 2025. It is hereby incorporated by reference and shall 
hold the same binding authority as if fully integrated into the original document. The Bidder is 
tasked with incorporating the information contained within this Addendum No. 1 into their bid 
submission documents. Furthermore, it is incumbent upon them to inform all subcontractors and 
suppliers intended for various aspects of the project of any alterations or adjustments outlined 
within this Addendum. Failure to acknowledge the contents of this Addendum will preclude 
any claims for additional compensation. 

 
A. This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents. 
B. This Addendum includes:  

 
a. Change of Pre-Bid Meeting Date 

 
 

A Pre-bid meeting is scheduled to be held on Monday, January 20, 2025 Tuesday, January 21, 
2025 at 10:00 AM, at the Facilities Management Building, 40 Laurel Hill Ave. Providence, RI 
02909. SITE VISIT TO FOLLOW. 
 
Bidders are strongly encouraged to attend Pre-Bid Meeting and Site Visit. The authority believes 
vendors who attended the Pre-Bid Meeting are more likely to submit more responsible / 
responsive Bids. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO.1 

www.provhousing.org 

NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the bid form may, at the sole discretion of the 

Owner, serve as justification for bid rejection. 
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